
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

Newsletter  Week 3 Term 2  
 
Hello everyone, 
Yesterday the school had very successful production about peer pressure and bullying and the  
effects it can have on students. It was very engaging and the students responded well to the  
messages delivered by Ashton and Bram.  
 
On Friday we are running our school cross country trials at the Wy Yung Oval. Unlike previous 
years the students will not be there for the entire time and are timetabled on the schedule below: 
 
Timetable for the Day 

 

 

 

 
 

Student’s age groups are based on the age they turn this year. So if your child is 9 and turning 10 
on the 31st of December they are in the 10yrs group. The weather on the day is forecast as  
morning rain clearing and it will be 20C. Students need to bring a full drink bottle, a snack and 
suitable running footwear and clothing. Students are able to come to school in their house colours 
or school uniform. 
 
Bairnsdale Secondary College has its open day and evening coming up next week on Wednesday 
the 9th of May. For more information and times please contact the Secondary College. 
 
Teachers and students have been working hard towards the national testing, NAPLAN, which  
begins on Tuesday 15th of May. The testing covers reading, writing, language conventions and  
numeracy for grade 3 and 5 students. The test results are returned to the school late in term 3 and 
parents will be provided with a report on their child's results.  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 2nd May 2018 

Phone:  5152 4395 

Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

May  
4th: School Cross Country 
 
15th: Naplan Yr 3 and Yr 5 
16th: Naplan Yr 3 and Yr 5 
17th: Naplan Yr 3 and Yr 5 
18th: Division Cross Country 
 
Wed 23rd: Prep Library Excursion 
Thur 24th: District Winter Sports 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

June 
Mon 11th: Queens Birthday (Public Holiday) 
Tue 12th: Report Writing Day - Student Free 
Day 
Fri 29th: Last Day Term 2 - Early Dismissal 
2.15pm 
 
July 
Tue 17th: Frist Day Term 3 
Mon 30th: Sovereign Hill Camp  
 
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Time Bus 

12.00 Gr 5 & 6 leave school 

12.30 Gr 3 & 4 leave school 

1.00   

1.30 Gr Prep to Grade 2 leave school 

2.00 Gr 5 & 6 return to school 

2.15   

2.30 Gr 3 & 4 return to school 

2.50 Gr Prep to Grade 2 return to school 



Annual report: This a an annual document that is produced to reflect on our “wins and 
challenges” from the previous year. This is part of the framework for improvement and  
accountability from DET. A careful read will walk you through our NAPLAN results, teacher  
judgment results, attendance and more. This is a public document that is available to any member 
of our school community. If you would like a copy, please call to the general office and they will 
provide a copy. If you would like to discuss it in detail, feel free to chat to with Warwick Fraser  
or Trudie Nagle. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Canteen: 
 
Canteen will run as normal on Friday 4th May (Cross Country).  
Dear Parents/Carers just a brief reminder to say that our canteen is open from 
Tuesday to Friday each week. There is a current menu attached to this newsletter 
or alternatively you can find one on our Facebook Page or our Bairnsdale Primary 
School website. All items that were previously classed as specials and only ordered 
on certain days like (Nacho’s on Thursday's) can now be ordered  
every day.  
 
Bairnsdale Secondary College Open Night: 
Bairnsdale Secondary College will be holding an open night on Wednesday 9th May from  
6.15pm - 7.00pm, the school will be open to Parents/Carers and students to have a look around 
and from 7.00pm - 8.00pm there will be a presentation to parents. If Parents/Carers would like a 
guided tour of the school please phone the college on 5150-4800 to book an appoint-
ment. 
 
Coles Sports for School: 
Please don’t forget to send your Coles Sports for Schools vouchers to school as soon as 
you can. We still have a few weeks before they close voucher acceptance.  
 
School Absences:  
Parents/Carers, please remember to call the school by 9.00am if your child/children are going to be 
absent this will enable us to mark them accordingly on the roll and save you a 
phone call from our attendance officer. 
 
Whole School Cross Country: 
This Friday 4th May all the students will be involved in the cross country being held 
at the Wy-Yung Football Oval. Grade 5/6 Students leave school by bus at 12.00 
midday and return at 2.00pm, Grade 3/4 students leave school by bus at 12.30pm 
and return by 2.30pm and finally Prep to Grade 2 students leave school by bus at 
1.30pm and return by 2.50pm. 
• Please make sure your child/children come prepared in appropriate clothing (house colours) 

and footwear for running.  
• Children will still be able to order lunch from the canteen as they will be leaving after first 

break. 
  
 
Sovereign Hill Camp 
This year our grade 5/6 students have the opportunity to attend  
Sovereign Hill as part of their camp program. This camp will take place 
in Term 3 from Monday 30th July to Wednesday 1st August. The cost 
for the camp is $360.00 and must be paid in full prior to your child 
leaving on camp.  
 
 

Yours Sincerely 
Warwick Fraser 
Assistant Principal 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



 
 
 

Student Awards 
 

 
Prep A:  
   
1 /2 A: Maddison Whitby for show ing responsibility by always working hard and  
completing tasks on time.    
       
1 /2 B: Kobe Fields for being able to problem solve in different situations all week. This 
has been a focus for Kobe and he has been able to take this on board and try his hardest in making 
good choices. Well done Kobe, I am so proud of you.   
   
1/2 C: Khiara Overson for consistently working responsibly on all learning tasks in the  
Classroom.  
 
3/4 A: Amy Jewitt for always being a responsible class member and helping other  
students.    
                
3/4 B: Madeleine Love who showed great resilience by persisting w ith her  
persuasive writing even though it was very challenging. Maddy you produced an outstanding piece 
of work.   
 
3/4 C: Tyson Merkx for show ing resilience by ignoring distractions and focusing on his 
learning, this has resulted in a huge improvements!   
  
5/6 A: Teacher Absent  
           
5/6 B: Alex Davidson you responsible and showed good determination during our  
sailing lessons at Paynesville   
    .          
5/6 C: Gracie-May Ross for show ing respect to her classmates by sailing solo so that 
less experienced students could work with partners.    
       
5/6 D: Gabrielle Bailey for show ing resilience in the classroom.   
      
 

Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Monday’s 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 
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